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Metrc Informational Notice Distribution Date: 6/3/2020 Effective Date: Ongoing 

Contact Point: Metrc® Support   Subject: Resubmitting Created Items 

Reason: Licensees will need to resubmit any items created prior to the June 1st release with photos 

 

Greetings Metrc Users, 

Due to an issue with the recent Metrc release on June 1st, 2020, users who had items in the approval 
process that had not been approved before the release date may need to resubmit these items and 
reattach the product photos. Metrc is working through this issue at this time and will provide additional 
updates as they are available. We appreciate your patience and apologize for any inconvenience this 
might have caused. 

 

Please feel free to contact support at support@metrc.com or 877-566-6506 with any questions. All 
Louisiana industry bulletins can be found on the Louisiana-specific Metrc webpage 
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